
Daily Announcements 
 

Wednesday, December-11-24 
 

 

From Mr. McLaverty 
The Literacy Assessment scores for Grades 10 & 12 have been released. 
Please come check with Mr. McLaverty for your result and scores. 

 
From Mrs. Rossetti 

All students who signed up or are interested in going to Camp Homewood, 
come to Mrs. Rossetti’s Focus on Friday.  Important information will be 
given at this time.   

 
From MCees B.O.D. 

The Music Club will have a meeting this Friday during Focus.  New Members 
are always welcome.  There is a new Music Club initiative, and that is “The 
Songs of the Week” or SOTW.  SOTW are chosen by Music Club members, 
and these will be posted in the announcements.  Come join the Music Club 
Google Classroom (MC GC at cdqbyzo) and come to Mr. Ballam’s room on 
Friday to see what it is all about. 
The first SOTW is “Travel As Equals” by Joseph Arthur 

Check out the lyrics… 
While listening to the song. 
https://youtu.be/jOwK7nCGZD0?si=e-q6YugfRjNmJ39h 

 
Give it a listen or two.  Then stop by 
and let me know what you think. 

 
 
From Mrs. Donegan 

➢ Any senior boys volleyball player with their jersey and shorts still needs to 
hand this in immediately.  

➢ For All Grads: volunteers are needed to help with Grad Hoodies to collect 
order forms. Please see Mrs. Donegan TODAY if you can help. Order forms 
will be printed off and on Mrs. Donegan’s door AND sent to your student 
email. The orders are due by THURSDAY DEC 19th. 
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From Mr. Van Dyk 

The deadline for submission to The Circuit, our school’s student newspaper, 
is this Friday, December 13.  Any student is welcome to submit content 
directly to Mr. Van Dyk, or our student editors Alexia J and Maneek W. 

 
From the Religion Department: 

This week, we continue our Sock, Toque, and Mitt Drive. Please give 
generously in your TAGs.  All proceeds go to the St. Vincent de Paul Society. 

 
From Mrs. Rossetti 

All students who signed up or are interested in going to Camp Homewood, 
come to Mrs. Rossetti’s Focus on Friday.  Important information will be given 
at this time.   
 

From Ms. Gilbert 
Grade 12s your RETREAT DAY is tomorrow! 
Wear your CIVVIES 
-BRING a BIG lunch and water bottle  
-Wear sturdy runners and layers as we will be outside for part of the day at 
Camp Pringle. 
-BUSES will be here for a 8:30pm departure and will return at 7:30pm.  
This is a phone FREE DAY- Meet at the Library at 8:25am 
Get excited! It is going to be a great day. 
Go Sabres 
 

From the Music Dept. 
➢ Our Advent Concert is coming up next Wed, Dec.18th! Come and 

celebrate the reason for the season with music and readings by St. 
Andrew’s Singers, Concert Band, and Jazz Band.  We will also have our 
Advent Raffle featuring new prizes of Lego, games, chocolate, spa items 
and more. Buy your ticket now from any Music student for only $2! Draw 
will be at the concert next Wed. Everyone is welcome! 

➢ Voices in Motion intergenerational choir is having a concert this Sunday, 
Dec.15th at 3:30pm at Oak Bay United Church. Admission is by donation. 
Come on out to support our involved students and witness the healing 
properties of music for those with dementia. 
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From Mr. Niwa 

Student Council will have a boardgame/movie night on December 19th 
from 5:30 to 8:30. Buy your tickets at lunch today. If you want a friend from 
another school to attend, they must be signed up by Friday. Home Alone will 
be the movie. 
 


